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HOOKSTT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
HOOKSETT SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY 

 
Due to the resignation of a School Board member, a vacancy exists on the Hooksett 
School Board.  In accordance with New Hampshire State Statutes, the Hooksett Board 
will appoint a replacement to serve from June 2024 until the March 2025 School District 
election.  Any Hooksett resident who is a registered voter and not an employee of the 
school district is eligible.   If you would like to be considered for this position, please 
provide a letter of intent and information on relevant experience to: 
 

Hooksett School Board Vacancy 
SAU #15 

William J. Rearick 
90 Farmer Road 

Hooksett, NH 03106 
 

All letters must be received at the SAU #15 office no later than May 31, 2024. Please 
include your contact information.  The Board will review all letters and appoint an 
individual at the June 18, 2024 Board Meeting. 
   
 

       


